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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 6:44 PM
To: 'Aris Krimetz'
Subject: RE: RO0002585

Hi Aris, 
 
Thank you for correcting the error in our database.  I have corrected the error, which appears to have come from input 
of an incorrect parcel number.   
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Aris Krimetz [mailto:Aris.Krimetz@wentevineyards.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 3:29 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO0002585 
 
Hi Jerry, 
 
I am responding to your letter of July 24th, specifically the enclosure “RESPONSIBLE PARTY OF RECORD AS OF 
07/22/2009” which I have attached for your reference. Please note that the WINE GROUP LLC has no association 
whatsoever with this corporation or facility, and any reference of the WINE GROUP should be removed.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Aris 
 

Aris Krimetz | Director of Engineering  

Wente Family Estates | 125 years of Fine Wines 

5565 Tesla Road | Livermore, CA 94550 

t: 925.456.2300  | f: 925.456.2301 | c: 925.519.9010 

wentevineyards.com|murrietaswell.com|tamasestates.com 

  
 


